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The Secretary
Standing Committee on Family and Human Services

INQUIRY INTO ADOPTION OF CHILDREN FROM OVERSEAS

We support an inquiry into the Australian Government permitting Taiwan Children being
allowed to be placed in custody of their Adoptive parents under the same guidelines as
the Dutch System which will allow the child to bond with théir new family at an earlier
stage. This would benefit both the child and his or hers new parents.
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